
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Of the Tuscola Planning Commission 

City of Tuscola 

214 N. Main 

Tuscola, IL 61953 

 

The Tuscola Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider a request for a 

Special Use Permit. The hearing will take place at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 13th, 

2019, at City Hall, 214 N. Main, Tuscola, IL. 

 

The request is made by Debra Deal. The request is for a daycare facility at 35 

Prairieview, Tuscola. The property is zoned D-1, Single-Family Dwelling District, which 

does not allow this use without a special use permit. 

 

 

     Michael Salmon 

Tuscola Building Dept.      

        

 

 

 

 


